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August 18, 2008

Mrs. Joyce Moore, and Family
c/o Austin Layne Mortuary
Renaissance Chapel

7302 West Florissant Avenue
St. Louis, Missouri 63136

Dear Joyce and Family:

The National Council of Negro Women, Indianapolis Section join
together in expressing our deepest sympathy in the passing of your aunt, Mrs.
Kizzie A. Crawford.

The passing of our loved ones is difficult to bear, even for us
Christians. However, it is because we are Christians we know that for a
believer, death is not the end of life but the door to eternal life.

We also know that words will not take away the hurt you feel, but we
do hope they will in some ease your pain. Please know that you are in our
thoughts and prayers as we send forth this expression of comfort and support.

Continue to hold on to God’s unchanging hand. For God will be there
to comfort you.

Sincerely,
Katherine Blane, President
NCNW, Indianapolis Section
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Ricuarp G. Lucar
UNITED STATES SENATOR
WasHincton, D.C. 20510

August 18, 2008

Mrs. Joyce Moore and Family
c/o Austin Layne Mortuary
Renaissance Chapel

7302 West Florissant Avenue
St. Louis, Missouri 63136

Dear Joyce and Family:

I was saddened to learn that your aunt, Mrs. Kizzie A. Crawford recently passed
away. I wish to express my condolences as you celebrate her life.

I am hopeful that during this difficult time, you draw strength from the memories
of the love and devotion your aunt had for you and your families. As you reflect upon her

life, I hope you are comforted by the special times you shared.

Once again, my thoughts and prayers are with you that the days ahead will ease
the sorrow you now endure.

Sincerely,
Richard G. Lugar
United States Senator
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